
To: The Township of Brock 
From: Sunderland Agricultural Society 
Re: Sunderland Fall Fair, September 10 & 11, 2024 
Date: November 7, 2023 

Members of the Board of Directors of the Society have heard rumours that the 
Township has instructed staff to take no arena bookings for dates after April 1, 
2024. As this instruction adversely impacts the status of the agricultural society 
annual fund-raising dance held in the arena community hall in April and the 2024 
Sunderland Fall Fair held in the arena and on the fairgrounds, we are concerned 
that Council has not reached out to advise us of this development.  

The Sunderland Agricultural Society, therefore, requests that we be allocated 
time on the agenda at your next meeting, scheduled for November 27th, 2023, to 
make a presentation to Council. 

Lynda Simpson 
Lynda Simpson 
Secretary 

Rodney Stickwood 
Rodney Stickwood  
President  

Contact Information: 
P.O Box 370, Sunderland, ON, L0C 1H0 
sunderlandfallfair@gmail.com




